
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

    

Date: October 27, 2017 

 

Re: Action Item 

      November 15, 2017 Board Meeting  

 

 

Recommend Board approval for Grand Canyon University student, Chilita Saunders, to observe 

Heather Butler for 20 hours of Social Studies at Thomas E. Bowe School at an agreed upon time 

between teacher and student beginning November 16, 2017. 

 

The teacher candidate will be in the classroom to observe under the guidance of the assigned 

teacher.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

DS/bg 

 

 

 


